
 
 

 
December 2016 
 
Dear Community Partner, 
 
The 10​th​ Anniversary ​BRIGHT ​RUN​  ​ in support of breast cancer research at Juravinski Cancer Centre 
is taking place on Saturday, September 9, 2017 at the Dundas Valley Conservation Area rail trail. 
 
The funds raised through this event directly impact the lives of the thousands of patients we care for 
each year and make a significant difference in our ability to provide them with the best possible 
outcomes. Each year, funds raised through the ​BRIGHT ​RUN​ /Walk will be used to fund breast cancer 
research here at the Juravinski Hospital and Cancer Centre. 
 
We are grateful to events, such as this one, for taking on a leadership role to ensure the future health, 
strength and prosperity of our community and making a real difference in the lives of those who have 
been touched by breast cancer. 
 
We have been most impressed by the passion shown for this special event and we kindly ask that you 
consider assisting them in this very meaningful endeavour. The event will benefit greatly from strong 
sponsorships and donations. 
 
On behalf of the ​BRIGHT ​RUN​  ​ 2017 Committee and Juravinski Hospital and Cancer Centre 
Foundation we appreciate your consideration and encourage you to support this fundraising initiative in 
any way you can. 
 
For more information please contact: sheppardv@hhsc.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nancy Vanessa 
Nancy McMillan Vanessa Sheppard 
BRIGHT RUN 2017 Development Officer, 
Event Chair Business & Community Engagement 

Juravinski Hospital and Cancer Centre Foundation 
 

 

 

 


